
 

 

 

17 January 2013       

  

SYMPHONY ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGIES PLC 

 

SIGNIFICANT SHAREHOLDING 

 

The Company has received notification that Hunter Hall Investment Management Limited 

and its trusts no longer hold a notifiable interest in the Company. 

For further information, please contact: 

Symphony 

Michael Laurier, CEO       Tel: 020 8207 5900 

Ian Bristow, FD 

Seymour Pierce 

Stewart Dickson / Julian Erleigh (Corporate Finance)  Tel: 020 7107 8000 

Katie Ratner / Jacqui Briscoe (Corporate Broking) 

 


